
Week 3 (April 20) Read This 

Hello 7 Immersion!  I hope everyone had a restful weekend with their families.  

This week we will focus on our INS presentations.  Remember your visual component of your INS was 

due before the break, on March 13, so if you haven’t sent me a photo of your poster board or shared 

your power point presentation please do so as soon as possible.   

This week we have the following 2 Goals… 

Week 3 Goal #1: Share your presentation with me.  You may do this in several ways, as we discussed last 

week.  For example: you might record your voice on your power point slides that you have shared with 

me, you might schedule a live chat with me and a few other students to present live, you might have a 

family member record a video of you presenting and email it to me.  Several people have already shared 

their power point with voice recording – thank you, you are ahead this week. 

Week 3 Goal #2: Complete the INS Reflection, found in the General Channel, under Assignments.  You 

can only complete this after you have submitted your presentation (with voice recording, video or 

presented live).    

Please continue to read every day for a minimum of 30 minutes.  Remember SORA is also available.  

This week online meetings will be reserved for presentations.  You will only attend an online meeting 

this week if you are presenting.  

Reminder: I will be online throughout each school day.  If I do not respond to your post or email 

immediately it is likely because I am in a virtual meeting with other teachers, assisting another student 

electronically or reading emails and posts but I will respond by the end of the school day.  I am unlikely 

to respond after school or on weekends, although you are welcome to post your contributions or email 

me during those times if that works bests for you.   

Your initiative and determination last week were awesome!  The way you tackled new technical 

challenges and reached ahead to this week’s work was inspirational!  Keep it up! 

 


